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LARC Reimbursement Changes-Professional Services Program 

 
Effective with date of service October 20, 2014, reimbursement rates in the 
Professional Services program for Long-Acting Reversible Contraceptives (LARCs), 
(IUD’s and injectable contraceptives) will be more reflective of the acquisition cost.    
The updated rates can be found on the Medicaid Professional Services fee schedule 
located on www.lamedicaid.com.  Going forward, reimbursement rates for LARCs 
through the Professional Services program will be adjusted annually to coincide 
with the Medicaid program’s HCPCS update. 

For questions related to LARC reimbursement for the Professional Services 
program, please contact Molina Medicaid Provider Services at (800) 473-2783 or 
(225) 924-5040.   

 


